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Ungers, Alex <aungers@fmi.com> Thu, Mar 7, 2024 at 9:08 AM
To: "Czapla - DNR, Dustin" <dustin.czapla@state.co.us>, "Yeldell - DNR, Amy" <amy.yeldell@state.co.us>, Todd Jesse - DNR
<todd.jesse@state.co.us>, Lucas West - DNR <lucas.west@state.co.us>

Cc: "Detmer, Eric" <edetmer@fmi.com>

All —

I've spoke to Todd and Dustin the past two inspections, but apologize that | did not send a follow up email.

The construction of the Mayflower Secondary Containment project (TR-36) has been delayed due to extended lead time
of the transformers for the project. They were expected to arrive on 1/28/2024, but we recently found out that the
transformers are delayed until May. Our supply chain and other stakeholders have exhausted all other options to get this
system operational by the end of February. Therefore, the project completion date has been pushed to June 2024.
Because of this, we are delaying the installation of the new pipeline as well. The frozen ground is making excavation of
the trench difficult and slow, and stakeholders have decided that this work should be pushed to May to allow for easier
digging.

Thanks,

Alex Ungers
Chief Environmental Scientist
Climax Mine

(720) 285-0985
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